
 

The Omaha Education Association (OEA) has a firm commitment to social justice.
We know that the recent immigration raids impact students, educators, and our
community. “Silence is a powerful enemy of social justice.” - Amartya Sen; We
believe this is not a time to be silent.

To the immigrant community, the OEA stands in solidarity with you during this time
of pain, trauma, and crisis. The OEA is committed to our multicultural and
multilingual community. We believe in educating all students and our schools being a
safe place for all- regardless of immigration status.

To our members, please know that we are here to support you. Your Organizational
Specialist can assist you with any questions you may have. If you learn of a student
that that been impacted, please reach out to the NSEA for support from the
Children’s Fund. 
 
We are committed to working with district and community leaders to support our
community in any way possible.
 
Omaha Education Association Board of Directors
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